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Third-party litigation funding has received significant attention, including from bar associations, which 
have considered the ethical and legal frameworks implicated by funding.

Jordan Goldstein, head of the disclosure subcommittee of the New York City Bar Association's Litigation 
Funding Working Group, will join a panel of fellow members for a live webinar to discuss the Group's 
newly released report, which addresses: (i) the ethical rules regarding litigation funding of lawyers and law
firms, (ii) current practices in litigation funding and guidelines for the future, (iii) issues of disclosure 
related to litigation funding, and (iv) litigation funding in the consumer arena.

To learn more about the panel, or to register, please visit here.

Attorney
 Jordan A. Goldstein

Selendy Gay PLLC | 1

https://services.nycbar.org/Members/Event_Display.aspx?EventKey=LFG031220

